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News Release 

March 11, 2015       

BRAVURA ANNOUNCES COMPLETION OF PLAN OF ARRANGEMENT 

Vancouver, British Columbia – Bravura Ventures Corp. (the “Company”) is pleased to announce that it 
has completed its previously announced plan of arrangement (the “Arrangement”). Pursuant to the 
Arrangement: (i) each of the issued and outstanding common shares of the Company was exchanged for 
one New Common Share, one Class 1 Reorganization Share and one Class 2 Reorganization Share of 
the Company and all of the common shares of the Company outstanding prior to the Arrangement were 
cancelled; (ii) all Class 1 Reorganization Shares were transferred to Nuran Wireless Inc. (formerly, 
1014372 B.C. Ltd.) (“Nuran”) in exchange for common shares of Nuran as described in Exhibit 1 to the 
Arrangement Agreement (the “Plan of Arrangement”); (iii) all Class 2 Reorganization Shares were 
transferred to 1014379 B.C. Ltd. (“NewCo”) in exchange for common shares of NewCo as described in 
the Plan of Arrangement; (iv) the Company redeemed all of the Class 1 Reorganization Shares and 
satisfied the redemption amount of such shares by the transfer to Nuran of $45,000 of working capital; 
and (v) the Company redeemed all of the Class 2 Reorganization Shares and satisfied the redemption 
amount of such shares by the transfer to NewCo of $45,000 of working capital.  

Shareholder and final court approval for the Arrangement were obtained on November 14, 2014 and 
December 10, 2014, respectively, and the record date and effective date of the Arrangement is March 11, 
2015. Please refer to the Company’s Information Circular dated October 16, 2014 (the “Circular”), for 
additional information concerning the Arrangement. Capitalized terms used in this news release and not 
otherwise defined have the meanings defined in the Circular. 
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Caution Regarding Forward-Looking Statements – This news release contains certain forward-looking statements, 
including statements regarding the business and anticipated financial performance of the Company. These 
statements relate to future events or future performance. The use of any of the words “could”, “intend”, “expect”, 
“believe”, “will”, “should”, “projected”, “if”, “estimated” and similar expressions and statements relating to matters that 
are not historical facts are intended to identify forward-looking information and are based on the Company’s current 
belief or assumptions as to the outcome and timing of such future events. These statements are subject to a number 
of risks and uncertainties. Actual results may differ materially from results contemplated by the forward-looking 
statements. When relying on forward-looking statements to make decisions, investors and others should carefully 
consider the foregoing factors and other uncertainties and should not place undue reliance on such forward-looking 
statements. The Company does not undertake to update any forward looking statements, oral or written, made by 
itself or on its behalf except as required by law. 


